
 
Parents, 
 
We are excited to say that our Disneyland overnight trip is coming up just around the corner! The kids 
have been working hard and deserve a fun-filled weekend with music, friends, and cartoon characters.  
Below you’ll find almost all of the necessary information regarding the trip. 
 
When: The trip spans from Friday, April 1 through Saturday April 2. See the Itinerary for details. 
 
Cost: The Disneyland trip will cost each student $220. This will include the festival itself, the hotel, 
transportation, admission to Disneyland, a Friday night activity, and all meals.  The money will be due 
in class by March 17, 2011. Any student who doesn't turn in the money by that date will not be 
guaranteed a spot on the trip. 
 
Transportation: The Moorpark Unified School District has contracted regular school buses for the trip. 
 
Supervision: We will be taking 10 adult chaperones as part of the trip. We currently have more than 
enough volunteers to take as chaperones. Each chaperone will be assigned no more than 10 students. 
Students will be asked by each chaperone to check in at regular intervals during the free time at 
Disneyland. Parents can also specify if they would like for their child to be accompanied by an adult at 
all times via the Behavior Contract, which is attached to this letter. 
 
Rooms: Students will be four to a room at the hotel. Students will be allowed to request who they room 
with, and boys and girls will be strategically placed at opposite ends of the hallway.  No adults will be 
placed in any student rooms. 
 
The Festival: The actual music festival will not take place inside Disneyland, but rather at a school 
about 10 minutes from the park. Students warm up, perform (parents may attend), and will be given a 
clinic by one of the judges. Awards will be presented at a time to be determined (early evening) inside 
Disneyland. 
 
Paperwork: Each student will need to bring in a few pieces of paperwork on or before the payment 
deadline of March 17. 
• Field Trip Permission Slip  
• Behavior Contract  
• Medical forms (if needed) 
Students will also receive a packing list before the trip. 
 
Family: Family members are more than welcome to come and take part in the fun, though we ask that 
travel arrangements be made separate of the school trip. 
If you have any special considerations, please email Mr. Gray at kgray@mrpk.org.  
 
Thanks so much!	
  


